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SHEBOYGAN POLICE DEPARTMENT 
1315 N 23

rd
 St, Suite 101, Sheboygan, WI. 53081-3180 

 

PHONE 920-459-3333  FAX 920-459-0205 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

 

8th Street Draw Bridge Temporarily Out of Service      

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT 

 NAME:  Sgt. Joel Kuszynski 

DATE:  10/18/2015 TELEPHONE:  920-459-3333 

 CASE NO.  C15-19570 

 
 

On 10/17/2015, at 8:03 p.m., the Sheboygan Police Department responded to the 8th Street 

bridge for a motor vehicle crash.  A passenger vehicle left the roadway and damaged one 

of the barricade arms that blocks vehicular traffic from crossing the bridge while it opens.  

The damage has prevented the bridge from opening to allow large vessels to navigate the 

Sheboygan River.  It is unknown how long the bridge will remain inoperable.  The bridge 

remains open to vehicular traffic. 

 

The Department of Public Works plans to notify the public when the bridge is fixed.  If 

you have any questions about this matter please contact Department of Public Works 

Supervisor Mike Willmas at 920-459-3444      

 

       


